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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

BIKEABILITY LEVEL 2 CYCLE TRAINING 

 

Further to our letter dated 13th September, your son/daughter will be taking part in their 

Bikeability training from Monday 20th March to Thursday 23rd March 2023.  The children will be 

placed into small groups and each group will receive their training at separate times during the day.  

Please ensure that they bring their bike and cycle helmet with them each day.   

 

Parents/carers must check the cycle to ensure it fits their child correctly and is safe to ride. We 

have attached a copy of the Bikeability checklist to assist you with this. Please note that if the 

cycle is not roadworthy, pupils will not be able to participate in the course.  

 

Children should come to school in their school uniform and bring with them a pair of 

trousers/leggings (not jeans) and suitable footwear to change into. They will need gloves, a coat 

and extra warm clothes to wear dependent on the weather as they will be doing their training 

outside. The children will also need to bring their water bottle.  

 

On the first day the children will complete the Level One course which will include cycling skills 

practice on the playground. Those children who pass Level One and have reached the required 

standard of cycle control can then progress to Level Two and will be taught basic manoeuvres and 

signalling on local roads on Tuesday. 

 

More information about the Bikeability scheme can be found at www.bikeability.org.uk 

 

If you have any questions, please speak with Mrs Jones or myself. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss E Hornsby 

Class Teacher 

 
 

http://www.bikeability.org.uk/

